
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors       
From: Dave Sale 
Date: November 17, 2023          
Subject: Snow Blower Attachment 
 
 
The District would like to purchase a snow blower attachment for the skid steer. This will free 
up a lot of time by expediting the process of clearing the district property. It will also free up the 
tractor for use throughout the rest of the district. With the added attachment we are anticipating 
only having one serviceman removing snow at the office rather than utilizing 3-4 serviceman 
operating various pieces of equipment. This attachment is a high flow piece of equipment that 
is designed for wet, heavy snow. It is designed to throw the snow 50+ feet which will save time 
for removal. The cost is $14,450.00.  
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